Date:
November 2, 2011

To:
Mayor Flury, Vice Mayor Grace, Commissioner Castro, Commissioner Duke and Commissioner McElyea

From:

Colin Donnelly, Assistant City Manager

Through:
Robert Baldwin, City Manager

Subject:
I.T. Parker Dock Replacement

The Recreation Department has prepared bid specification for the re-boarding of the IT Parker Center dock.  Project estimates for this work is approximately $50,000.  The City was awarded a grant from the Florida Inland Navigation District (FIND) to offset the cost of the project.

The FIND grant awarded to the City contains partial funding for a “welcome sign” along the Cut-off Canal at IT Parker.  The sign is not part of the dock replacement bid specification.  

It is recommended to approve the resolution authorizing the bidding for the dock replacement project. 

